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UPDATE: Fugitive Wanted for Sexual Battery Arrested 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                              
Pictured Above: Larry Cavallaro booking photo from Orange County Jail 

 
Wanted fugitive, Larry Cavallaro, was captured this evening by the Orange County Sheriff’s Office in 
Winter Park, FL. He was then transported to the Orange County Jail where he will now await 
extradition back to Flagler County to answer for his crimes. He is being held on no bond. 
 
See the original News Release below. 
 

### 
 

FCSO Searching for Fugitive wanted for Sexual Battery 
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The Flagler County Sheriff’s Office (FCSO) received a complaint of a sexual battery on December 19, 
2017.  The victim believed that she had been drugged and victimized several days prior at a private 
residence in Beverly Beach.   
 

According to the victim, the suspect had given her and her friend some alcoholic beverages which 
caused both of them to lose consciousness.  Both women reported that they had some loss of memory 
from the one drink that each of them had consumed.  
 

The case was assigned to the Major Case Unit for investigation.  During the investigation, the suspect 
was identified as Larry Cavallaro of Winter Park, Florida.  Through various investigative means, and 
with the assistance of the Federal Bureau of Investigation and the FBI Crime Laboratory in Quantico, 
VA., detectives were able to obtain an arrest warrant on Larry Cavallaro on Friday, June 7, 2019.   
 

“This is another outstanding job by our Major Case detectives,” said Sheriff Rick Staly.  “These are 
difficult cases that take time to build. I commend Detective Cpl. Hristakopoulos for his perserverance 
to prove through the evidence that the suspect sexually assaulted his victim.  It’s now time for him to 
face the consequences of his actions. We are working with other agencies to locate and apprehend him 
as quickly as possible before he can assault someone else.”  
 

Once arrested Judge Distler set the defendant’s initial bond at NONE and authorized a nationwide 
extradition on the suspect.  The Flagler County Sheriff’s Office Fugitive Unit is currently attempting to 
locate the suspect.  “We will get him,” said Sheriff Staly.  “It is only a matter of time before he is in the 
Green Roof Inn.” 
 

Anyone with information on the location of this fugitive is asked to contact the FCSO at 386-313-4911 
or email TIPS@flaglersheriff.com. Please mention Case Number 2017-11098. You may also remain 
anonymous by calling CrimeStoppers at 1-888-277-TIPS (8477) where you could be eligible for a reward 
up to $5,000.00.  
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